
Chairman Clippinger, Vice-Chair Atterbeary, and Committee Members: 
  
I am a mother to two teens in Severna Park.  I have repeatedly testified this session supporting bills 
that protect the important role of parents in the minor's healthcare decisions.  I see parental rights 
being stripped in other states and therefore I am very happy to see a bill like this in Maryland, that 
establishes the rights and important voice of the parent in all decisions regarding our minor 
children.  Please support SB1242.  Thank you! 
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